

Call: (416) 392-1375 E-mail: councillor\_lee@toronto.ca

Dear Neighbour,

On Monday night you – the voters of Ward 41 – had allowed me the privilege and honour to continue to represent you at City Hall. We have accomplished a lot together in the last 8 years and there is a lot of hard work ahead of us in the years to come. Together we will continue to build the greatest community, in the greatest city, in the greatest country in the world.

Our accomplishments, past and future, would not have been possible without your support. I would like to thank all the voters who cast ballots Monday night to exercise their democratic right to vote in the municipal election. Thank you to everyone who have shown their faith and confidence in my past record in representing Ward 41 and who have elected me to continue to represent them.

I would like to thank everyone who helped out in my efforts to continue to represent you, whether it was making phone calls, spreading the word, going door-to-door, putting up lawn signs, distributing literature or making a donation. Continuing our work at City Hall would not be possible without your support.

Moving forward, I will continue to consult with you to ensure that your voices are heard at City Hall. I will continue to support the Scarborough Subway and John Tory's SmartTrack plan – providing Toronto residents with two-way, all-day rapid GO Transit service.

Candidates have 72 hours after Election Day to remove their campaign signs. The deadline to remove them is today (Thursday, October 30, 2014). If you see any election signs that are still in the community, please contact the candidate and inform them of the location of their sign so they can remove them. All of my signs should have been removed by now but if you see any of them in the community, call my office to inform me of the sign location.

As always, if you have any comments, questions or concerns, please feel free to contact my office at (416) 392-1375 or councillor lee@toronto.ca

Sincerely,

## Chin Lee

Toronto City Councillor Ward 41 - Scarborough Rouge River

Phone: (416) 392-1375

E-mail: <a href="mailto:councillor\_lee@toronto.ca">councillor\_lee@toronto.ca</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:chinlee41">chinlee41</a>.wordpress.com

## EVENTS (for even more events, see <a href="https://www.toronto.ca/events">www.toronto.ca/events</a>)

## **Toronto Public Health Flu Clinics**

Toronto Public Health will hold three influenza vaccination clinics in Scarborough this year.

- Saturday, November 1, 2014. Scarborough Civic Centre. 11:00 a.m. 4:00 p.m.
- Tuesday, November 18, 2014. Agincourt Toronto Public Library (155 Bonis Ave.). 2:30 p.m. 7:30 p.m.
- Friday, November 28, 2014. Scarborough Civic Centre. 2:30 p.m. 7:30 p.m.